
" C H I L D R E N  A R E  M A D E

R E A D E R S  O N  T H E  L A P S  O F

T H E I R  P A R E N T S . "

E M I L I E  B U C H W A L D

F O L L O W  U S  F A C E B O O K

Unattended minors must be picked up at
least 15 minutes before the library closes.



In the case of a child who is unattended at
closing time (including emergency closings),

the library staff will attempt to notify the
child’s parent or adult caregiver.  If the

parent or caregiver cannot be located within
15 minutes, the  library staff will notify law

enforcement and wait with the child until an
officer arrives.



Library staff members may not take the child

home or anywhere away from the 
library grounds.
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Youth Welcome!

FIND US HERE

107 N. Main, Cedar Springs, MI 49319
616-696-1910 

cedarspringslibrary.org

Hours:
Mon-Fri: 10 am - 6 pm

Sat: 9 am - 12 pm
Sun: Closed

UNATTENDED
CHILDREN

MATERIALS
The library respects the rights of youth to

choose their own materials. The library
recognizes that some materials may be

controversial and/or offensive to an
individual.  Only the individual can define
what materials are consistent with his/her
own values.  Individuals can apply those

values to the use of library materials only for
themselves. It is the responsibility of the

parent to monitor the materials their children
borrow or use in the library.



C H I L D R E N  O F  A N Y  A G E

M A Y  O B T A I N  T H E I R  O W N

L I B R A R Y  C A R D




S T O R Y  T I M E S
Join us for our early literacy story times (0-5,

yet all are welcome). Sing songs, listen to
stories, play games, and more!



Storytime is every Friday at 11:15am - check our
Facebook page or website for cancellations.

Parents/guardians, bring your child
(under age 18), your library card (if you
have one), and your current photo ID to

the front desk to get started.

ENGAGING FOR ALL
Children and teens are encouraged to use
the library. Read, use our computers or play
in our playroom. Library staff will assist all
patrons with library resources as needed.



Children under the age of six are expected
to be within sight of a caregiver at all times

while in the library.



Parents/guardians are responsible for and
liable for their children's behavior in the

library, for any damage to materials,
equipment, and furnishings, and for injury to

themselves and others.

SIGN UP NOW!!
Any child that hasn’t started Kindergarten


can sign up. This includes newborns,

infants and/or toddlers. The goal is


simple…to read 1,000 books before your

little one starts Kindergarten – and yes,


you can repeat books! After reading

1,000 books, your kiddo will be able to

pick out a special book, stuffed animal


character which both come in an official

book bag.

Sign up to get 8-10 text messages per month
with fun activities you can do at home to

help prepare little ones, ages 5 and under,
for school success. As an added perk, there

maybe up to 2 text messages about
upcoming programs/events at the CSPL.


